. ' July 1, 1988

"Docket Nos.: 50-321
50-366

MEMORANDUM FOR: David B, Matthews, Director
Project Directnrate I1-3
Divisirn of Reactor Projects -1/11

FROM: Lawrence ', Crocker, Project Manager
Project Directorate 1I-2
Division of Reactor Projects -1/11

SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF MEETING

I held a meeting on vune 14, 1988, with J, Heidt, Georgia Power Company,
to discuss the status of licensee actions related to the SIMS printout and
the licensee response to staff questions related to Generic Letter 83-28.
The meeting was in Rockville at 8:00 am.

We did go through the SIMS printout for the Hatch units to validate the
entiies related tu licensee implementation dates. We also discussed the
licensee's response to GL 83-28 questions, but were unable to resolve the
issues due to the lack of availability of the technical reviewer. A
follow-up meeting regerding GL 83-28 is now scheduled for July 19, 1988,

Original signed by:
Lawrence P, Crocker, Project Manager
Directorate Project I1-3
Division of Reactor Projects -1/11

cc: See next page
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20855

July 1, 1988

)
Friant

Docket Nos.: 50-321
50-366 |

MEMORANDUM FOR: DNavid B, Matthews, Director
Project Directorate I[-3
Division of Reactor Projects -I/11

FROM: Lawrence P, Crocker, Project Manager
Project Directorate [[-3
Division of Reactor Projects -1/11

SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF MEETING

[ held & meeting on June 14, 1988, with J. Heidt, Georgia Power Company,
to discuss the status of licensee actions related to the SIMS printout and
the licensee response to staff questions related to Generic Letter 83-28.
The meeting was in Rockville at 8:00 am.

We did go through the SIMS printout for the Hatch units to validate the
entries related to licensee implementation dates. We also discussed the
licensee's response to GL 83-28 questions, but were unable to resolve the
issues due to the lack of availability of the technical reviewer., A
follow-up meeting regarding GL 83-28 is now scheduled for July 19, 1988,
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Lawrence P, Crocker, Project Manager
Directorate Project 1I1-3
Division of Reactor Projects -1/11

cc: See next page




Mr. W. G. Hairston, III
Georgia Power Company

cc:

G. F. Trowbridge, Esq.

Shaw, Pittman, Potts and Trowbridge
2300 N Street, N. W.

Washington, D.C. 20037

Mr. L. T. Gucwa
Engineering Department
Georgia Power Cumpany
P. 0. Bux 4545

Atlanta, Georgia 30302

Nuclear Safety and Compliance Manager
Edwin [, Hatch Nuclear Plant

Georgia Power Company

P. 0. Box 442

Baxley, Georgia 31513

Mr. Louis B. Long

Southern Company Services, Inc.

P. 0. Box 2625

Birminagham, Alabame 35202 '

Resident Inspector

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Route 1, Box 725

Baxley, Georgia 31513

Regional Administrator, Region 11
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marijetta Street, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georiga 30323

Mr. Charles h, Badger

Office of Planning and Budget
Room 610

270 Washington Street, S.W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30334

Mr. J. Leonard Ledbetter, Commissioner
Department of Natural Resources

270 Washington Street, N.W.

Atlanta, Georgia 30334

Chairman

Appling County Commissioners
County Courthouse

Baxley, Georgia 31513

Edwin I, Hatch Nuc
Units Nos. 1 and 2

Mr. R. P. McDonald
Executive Vice Pre

lear Plant,

sident -

Nuclear Operations

Georgia Power Comp
P.0. Box 4545
Atlanta, Georgia

any

30302
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